
 

 

 

 

 

 

30 November 2015 

 

 

Chris Grage 

fyi-request-3421-4156497d@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

  

Dear Chris Grage 

 

On behalf of Gabriel Makhlouf, Secretary to the Treasury, I acknowledge receipt of 

your letter requesting: 

 

“ We would like to see the business case that was alluded to by Katrina Casey in 

her quote found in this article please  

 

http://www.stuff.co.nz/marlborough-express/news/72712501/Decision-on-

Blenheim-colleges-not-far-away 

 

The Minister of Education announced a decision on schooling in Marlborough 

today and we assume the business case that was requested of the Treasury was 

a part of that decision. We would like to see the information that sits behind this 

decision please.. ” 

 

Your request was received by the Treasury on 27 November 2015 and will be dealt 

with in accordance with the provisions of the Official Information Act. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

B Bell 

 

Bronwyn Bell 

Ministerial Coordinator 


